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The project is scheduled for 10 working days and is expected to be completed in the spring 2025. 

For a real-time look at traffic, visit 511.nebraska.gov. Stay safe during construction – plan ahead, follow 

detours and always remember: buckle up, phone down. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Nighttime work will begin on the I-80 / I-680 Interchange - Q St 
(WB), Omaha project 

April 8, 2025 (Omaha, Neb.) — Weather permitting, work will begin Sunday night, April 13, on the 

I-80 / I-680 Interchange – Q St (WB), Omaha project. The westbound I-80 ramp to I, L, Q Streets and the 
southbound I-680 ramp to I, L, Q Streets will close nightly during the project for joint and crack sealing work, 
according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation.
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